News from Livingston Alumni Association: Sign Up for Alumni-Student Career Speed Networking

Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 10:04 AM





Happy November from the Livingston Alumni Association (LAA), as we celebrate Rutgers' 250th anniversary this month!

The annual **Alumni-Student Career Speed Networking** event is set for 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. on Wednesday, December 7, 2016, at the College Avenue Student Center. Alumni will enjoy a light dinner then provide networking to students every three minutes. The event stresses the importance of networking and that every alumnus/a is an important resource. Find out more info and register.

Matthew Aquino, a 2008 graduate of both Livingston College and Rutgers Business School (RBS), has mentored multiple RBS students, all of whom have successfully completed their internship programs and earned full-time offers upon graduation. In October 2016, **Aquino received the Young Alumni Service Award** from the Rutgers University Alumni Association (RUAA). RUAA honored Aquino for his mentorship, as well as for his work on his five-year class reunion campaign.

Alumnus of the Month: In April 2006, **Kevin Apuzzio**, a volunteer firefighter and emergency medical technician (EMT), gave his life in the line of duty. A month later, Livingston College posthumously awarded him a bachelor's degree, and later in 2006, he received Rutgers' Edward J. Bloustein Award for Community Service. In 2009, LAA honored Apuzzio as a Seth Dvorin Distinguished Young Alumnus. On the 10th anniversary of his death in 2016, friends and family remembered Apuzzio, with the Union Township Committee and the Union County Sheriff presenting commemorative resolutions to his family.

November 10, 2016, marks the 250th anniversary of the signing of the charter for Queen's College, the predecessor of Rutgers University. Anniversary events continue through the fall,

including a Rutgers history exhibit at Alexander Library (until November 30), and an exhibit of the work of Rutgers alumnus George Segal in Camden (until December 10).

Would you like to preserve the history and advance the legacy of Livingston College? We particularly need people interesting in interpreting a rich archive of yearbooks and other materials we have recently scanned and archived. For details, please email us or come to our next LAA board meeting (Tuesday, November 15 at 6:30 p.m., at SC&I Annex B on College Avenue).

LAA Partners with Unity Bank in the UCare Charitable Giving Program, for the Benefit of the Riki Jacobs Livingston Pride Award

LAA's Riki Jacobs Livingston Pride Award has been given each year since 1990 to a Rutgers-New Brunswick student who most embodies the spirit of Livingston College's leadership and social action. The award winner receives a minimum \$500 grant from LAA.

Current and new customers of Unity Bank can help fund this award confidentially and at no cost to the customer. Find out how.

scarlet forever

In Rutgers Spirit,

Eric Schwarz
LC'92, SCILS'92,'07
President, Livingston Alumni Association

Rutgers University Alumni Association | Winants Hall, 7 College Avenue | New Brunswick, NJ 08901